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Welcome to the first issue of RU-NDown News, specifically tailored to RU-N staff. Our goal 
is to provide you with useful information and foster communication and collaboration among 
staff. Be sure to check out the RU-N SC website for events and opportunities. 

 

Staff Council Suggestion Box 

The Rutgers University-Newark Staff Council proudly announces the 
creation of an online Suggestion Box.  

As a dynamic and inclusive advisory board to the Chancellor, the 
Staff Council provides staff a voice; serves as a conduit to collect and 
review ideas or suggestions; and if appropriate, open a forum to 
promote discussion. 

Suggestion topics should focus on enhancing the staff experience at 
RU-N, such as, improving communication, health and wellness and 
increased opportunities for leadership and professional development. 

For more information and to provide your ideas and suggestions 
(name optional), please use this link. 

 

Did you know? WEBEX at Rutgers 

Cisco Webex Meetings is now available to faculty, staff, and 

students to host and participate in virtual meetings with video, screen 

sharing, chat, document sharing, conference call capabilities, and 

recording.   

Create an Account – Faculty, staff, and students can activate 

personal Webex accounts through the “Service Activation” activation 

option on https://netid.rutgers.edu  

Login – https://webex.rutgers.edu/  

Helpful links – Webex at Rutgers, Using Webex Personal Accounts, 

Using Webex Shared Accounts   

Please note Webex should not be used to share any Protected Health Information (PHI).   

 

We R Staff: Doug Levine, Head Postal Clerk, IPO-Mail Services 

What is your favorite place to eat in Newark? 

I miss Danny’s. It was affordable.  

Who is your favorite cartoon character? 

Bugs Bunny 

What person, historical or current, inspires you? 

Nigel Olson (Elton John’s original drummer) 

 

 

The pantryRUN: free groceries for students or employees in need  

The RU-N Staff Council collects items to support students and 

employees at the RU-N food pantry located in the Paul Robeson 

Campus Center, room 236. Not in need of food, but want to help? You 

can organize a food drive, donate food or volunteer your time. For 

more information click this link. 

July/August Donation: School Supplies  

Drop Off-Locations: Blumenthal 203, Cornwall Center, Hill 717, 

Smith 107, SPAA-CPS 223 

RU-N Staff Council 
staffcouncil.newark.rutgers.edu  

Email us:  run.down@newark.rutgers.edu  

To use our anonymous suggestion box, click here.  
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